
Report from Delegates meeting Friday 27th November 2015 

The most relevant topics were given at the last ladies meeting but this is a precis of other 

information, the minutes will be on the notice board for perusal. 

England golf are sending a new support guide to all Golf Clubs it highlights many ways in 

which they can support and help clubs achieve its goals. The guide is on the EG website. 

There will be an over 70’s  9 hole competition this year, as a trial at Canford School 

sometime in June watch this space. 

The SW bowmaker team event to support higher handicappers was cancelled due to lack of 

participation. The date has been changed for 2016 and the entry fee will include food, this 

will be held at East Devon Golf Club. 

There will be one flag for the SW match week an amalgamation of all the flags. 

From the Golf Partnership – Initial discussions to increase girls participation in golf have 

started those involved are DLCGA,EG,CSP,PGA and the Golf Foundation. Just this week 

Dorset has been asked to pilot a project for girls in 2016 for the SW region. Further details 

will be available soon. 

Dorset Girls Can Golf – This is informal days for girls organized to play social golf at 

participating courses across Dorset, it is a fun texas scramble. 

I will give an informal chat on the County competitions and Aggregate trophies as requested 

by the Ladies Captain Pam. 

 

 


